Good evening Ram Family,

This is Mr. Puryear with the weekly message.

Next Tuesday, February 13 we will be hosting Data and Desserts from 5:30 pm to 7:30 pm. If you would like to hear all about what your students are doing in their Math and English classes, their status on standards and how we can help them grow, this is the event. Please turn in your RSVP's by February 9 or email your teachers that you will be in attendance. We need a headcount as we will also have food for all families.

Athletic events this week:

Monday, February 5 - Basketball vs. Kernodle - Home (Throwback Night)
Monday, February 5 - Wrestling vs. Kernodle - Away
Thursday, February 8 - Basketball vs. Jackson - Away
Thursday, February 8 - Wrestling vs. Jackson - Home

On Wednesday, February 21 we will have our Monthly RAM conversation with Mr. Puryear. Information on how to join will be coming soon.

Those are all of the announcements for this week. Let's continue charging ahead while our phones continue charging at home. They are distractions that are not encouraged to have at school going forward. Let's have a great week Rams!
